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Editor-in-Chief Business Manager

THE 1935 CYCLE

Collecting and assembling the mass of copy and pictures required for a yearbook is a huge
task, and it is only with the cooperation and help of a good staif and countless other interested
people that this can be successfully accomplished.

We have this year tried to make the "Cycle” as complete and descriptive of life al
Armour Tech as is possible in mere words and pictures. More photographs were used in the
1935 "Cycle” than ever before in an Armour yearbook. The reader will find in the class
section, in addition to the usual formal group pictures, scenes from the classroom and
laboratory which are most typical of the curriculum studied in each department in that
particular stage of a Techawk's education. In the athletics section intramural sports were
stressed more than before because of their increasing prominence and the widespread student
participation. Junior week, as the outstanding period of the school year, is richly illustrated
with many pictures. Our snapshot section has been treated differently that it might be more

interesting. A radical change in cover design and materials is expected to meet a welcome
reception among the students.

Acknowledgements to those outside of the student staff are but a small way of showing our
appreciation for the great help rendered. Mr. Enoch V. Linden of the Linden Printing Company,
Mr. Bruce Cowan of the Pontiac Engraving Company, and Mr. Roy Solem of the Marshall
Photography Studios gave many extra hours of their time that we might perfect our book.
Protessor Krehbiel of the Department of Architecture lent much assistance in the working out

of the art motif. To the other members of the faculty and to the students who contributed
articles on organizations which they headed we also extend our thanks.

That this book does so portray the events of this past school year that it may often be

tondly referred to in the years to come is the sincere hope of all the members of the 1935
"Cycle” staif.




